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Mr Paul Farnworth
Project Director
EnergyAustralia Pty Ltd
697 Collins Street
Docklands, VICTORIA, 3008

18/12/2020

Dear Mr Farnworth

Tallawarra B Power Station (MP07_0124)
Environmental Representative

I refer to your request (MP07_0124-PA-1) for the Planning Secretary’s approval of a suitably qualified and
experienced person to undertake the role of Environmental Representative for the Tallawarra B Power
Station (MP07_0124).

Energy Australia has nominated Tony Hobbs as the Environmental Representative and 
Susannah Price as an alternate Environmental Representative, should Tony not be available.

The Department has reviewed the nominations and information provided and is satisfied that these experts
are suitably qualified and experienced. Consequently, I can advise that the Planning Secretary approves
the appointment of Tony Hobbs as the Environmental Representative for the Tallawarra B Power Station,
with Susannah Price as nominated alternate.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Wayne Jones on 6575 3406.

Yours sincerely 

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments
As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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